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12 August 2022 
 

 
Dear Mr Bonar 
 
Street Trading in Grays 
 
Further to my previous email correspondence we are continuing to receive 
complaints regarding your vehicles trading on Thames Road, Grays.  We have also 
been notified that your vehicles have received Fixed Penalty Notices for parking 
contraventions and have also been seen blocking emergency access routes and 
disabled parking spaces. 
 
Your current Street Trading consent does not cover you for Grays, as previously 
advised if you want to be considered to trade in this area you need to submit an 
application.  If the consent is granted, it does not permit you to contravene parking 
restrictions. 
 
You must cease trading from this location with immediate effect.  Failure to do 
so could result in action against your other Street Trading consents and/or 
prosecution.  We will continue to monitor the area and may conduct test purchasing. 
 
If you wish to submit an application for areas within Grays you can apply here: 
https://www.thurrock.gov.uk/street-trading-consent/mobile-street-traders  
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me should you require further information or advice. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Elizabeth Cox 
Licensing Officer 
 

 

 

 


